Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Bowie McCanna <bm@belsbyengineering.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 4.09 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: FW: FW: Docket TR-110978

Kathy,

As requested, here is an e-mail from Washing & Idaho Railway stating that they have no objection to moving the
crossing. [ will forward the e-mail from WSDQT after | send this one.

Bowie D. McCanna, P.E.
Belsby Engineering
(509) 747-6790

From: Frank Thomas [mailto:fthomas.wir@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 1:27 PM i
To: Bowie McCanna
Cc: Bob Westby -
Subject: Re: FW: Docket TR-110978 &

Bowie,
The Washington & Idaho Railway agrees with the movement of the pedestrian crossings at Spangle.
Frank Thomas

Roadmaster

W&I Railway

On Thu, Mar 8, 2012 at 10:37 AM, Bowie McCanna <bm(@belsbyengineering.com> wrote:

Frank,

Here's the reminder you asked me to send you on the response to UTC. UTC just needs something in writing
from you (the operator) saving its ok to move the crossing away from the edge of the road as shown. Thanks
again for your help.

Bo

From: Bowie McCanna [mailto:bm@belsbyengineering.com]

Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 1:13 PM
To: 'WestbyB@wsdot.wa.gov'




